
From: FS-Coconino Webmail
To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ
Subject: FW: [External Email]I oppose above ground ASP powerlines
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:17:32 AM

Brenda Emry
Customer Service Representative
Forest Service
Coconino National Forest
p: 928-527-3602
brenda.emry@usda.gov
1824 S.Thompson St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86001

-----Original Message-----
From: Dorothy T. 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 11:07 PM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof_Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]I oppose above ground ASP powerlines

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before
clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

As a member of the village of Oak Creek,  I believe that ASP needs to put the powerlines underground I’m not
willing to accept increase fire risk or increase insurance costs for this 2.5 miles of above ground powerline on my
tax funded public property.
Sincerely,
Dorothy Toppercer




